
f. 8985 0499
p. 89850400
m. 0488 906 885
w. nemarlukschool.com.au
a. 30 Styles Street, ALAWA, 0810
e. admin.nemarluk@education.nt.gov.au 

Week 2 Assembly
Thursday 8th February 8:45am
Family Networking Morning Tea
After Assembly until 10am
Year 6 Information Night
TBC
Bombing of Darwin
Monday 19th February 9:30am
Healthy Harold
26th Feb - 1st March
Week 5 Newsletter 
28th February
Clean Up Australia Day
1st March
Week 6 Assembly
Thursday 7th March 8:45am
School Photo Day
19th - 20th March
School Review
19th - 22nd March
Week 9 Newsletter
27th March
Harmony Day Celebrations
28th March
Good Friday Public Holiday
29th March
Easter Monday Public Holiday
1st April
Week 10 Assembly
Thursday 4th April 8:45am
Term 1 School Holidays
6th - 14th April
School Returns
15th April
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Friday, 2nd February

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T SU P C O M I N G  E V E N T S We hope everyone had a fun and relaxing Christmas/New year Holidays. We
are delighted to be welcoming new students, families and Teachers into our
school this year and cannot wait to see what this year has in store for everyone.

You have until the end of term 1 to use your $200 back to school voucher at the
Nemarluk Front Office. $40 dollars goes towards the care pack, so you have
$160 for uniforms.

It is important that you read, sign and return all forms sent home in the
communication books. You would have received a Media consent, Recreational
and Swim safety form in your student's bag, which we need returned as soon
as possible.

XUNO: Whole school management platform which has replaced
SchoolStream. The system will allow a more streamlined approach supporting
better data collection across the school for behaviour incidents, first aid
register and event management.  

Continuing on from last year, newsletter will be released in week 5 and 9 every
term as well as a small welcome in week 1. We also strongly encourage all
families to join SeeSaw and XUNO as they are two of our major forms of
communication.

This year our strategic focus is to build capacity of all staff to be reflective
practitioners and to increase attendance of students with less than 60%
attendance in 2023. We will also be having a school review in week 8 this term
to look at what has happened since the previous review in 2020 and to identify
the direction we will take for the next 4 years.

Our first assembly of the year is next Thursday the 8th of February at 8:45, we
will then be holding a parent networking morning tea after assembly until
10am. This is an opportunity for you to meet other families. We look forward
to seeing you there. All new students will be receiving a welcome certificate at
assembly.
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At Nemarluk Primary School
we have a great Leadership
team which consists of, our
Principal, Assistant
Principals, Business Manager
and Senior Teachers. They
have a diverse range of skills
and experience which they
use to work collaboratively in
supporting our school and
community by providing
engaging and educational
experiences for our
students.  The leadership
team is always available to
meet and discuss your
students' educational needs.

THE LEADERSHIP TEAM



If your child is away, please notify the
school. There are 2 ways you can notify
the absence of your child. 
Website:  On the contact us tab, there is
an absentee form you can fill in, which
will also be submitted to the front office
email.
Call: Call 8985 0400, the ladies at the
front office answer and will pass on the
notification to the classroom teacher.

School Drop off’s and Pick up’s
Thank you for working with us following our
new pick up and drop off procedures. 

This is for the privacy and safety of all
students in our school community and to
reduce the disruption to their learning and to
develop independent learners. 

Morning:
The gate at the parent drop off area will be
opened from 7:50am-8:10am 

Afternoon:
The gate at the parent pick up area will be
opened from 2:30pm-2:50pm
Please note parents /carers should not go
past the gate without Principal / delegate
approval.
 
Entrance to school grounds through the
foyer is limited as per the below information:

Between the hours of 7:50am-2:50pm there
are limitations to persons on school grounds
please note the new signs in the foyer area:

Persons are not allowed beyond this point
without permission of the Principal or
delegate between 7:50am - 2:50pm. Persons
not complying with these directions may be
issued with a trespass notice and Police
contacted.

Virg Hughes - Nemarluk Principal

NOTIFYING ABSENCES



C o u n c i l

Nemarluk School

www.nemarlukschool.com.au/school-council

LEARN MORE

A warm welcome to our returning families' and new
families. Nemarluk’s first school council meeting of
2024 is on Monday the 19th February at 5:30pm in
our campus staffroom. We encourage all families
to attend and be part of our school council. Our
AGM is on Monday the 11th March. All future meeting
dates will be released after our AGM.

School


